
From: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 11:36 AM 
To: Smith, Jason R. <JRSmith@columbus.gov> 
Cc: Reagan, Kelly W. <KWReagan@columbus.gov>; Niggemeyer, James D. 
<JDNiggemeyer@columbus.gov> 
Subject: RE: DPU crane truck purchase 
 
Fleet approves but would ask you at minimum add a device for idle control if possible. 
 
Thanks 
John 
 
 
 
 


